VAV

Lisa Madgwick

From: John-Margaret Cropp <croppys@yahoo.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, 10 April 2015 11:30 a.m.

To: Lisa Madgwick

Subject: Re: Proposed District Plan

Hello Lisa,

Re: Rezoning at 8842 Paeroa-Kopu Road, Puriri.

I wish to advise that I support the recommendation of Andrew
Wharton regarding the rezoning of the above address.

Please table this report at the upcoming hearing.

Thank you

John & Margaret Cropp

8842 Paeroa Kopu Road

Puriri

Tel. 07.8681024

On Friday, 27 March 2015 2:46 PM, "lisa.madawick@tcdc.govt.nz" <lisa.madgwick@tede.govt.nz> wrote:

The staff report on the following topics is now available on the website:

Section 7 - Coastal Environment Overlay

Appendix 5 - Colour Chart

Section 9 - Landscape

Section 32 - Landscape Overlay Rules

Rezoning - Mercury Bay, Coromandel/Colville and Thames

This hearing will be held in two venues. Tuesday 14 - Thursday 16 April (starting at 9am) at the
Thames War Memorial Civic Centre and Friday 17 April (starting at 10.00am) at the Whitianga
Area Office.

Pre-circulation of evidence has been called for by the Hearings Panel and this will need to be
provided to the District Plan Co-ordinator by Tuesday 7 April 2015.

If submitters and further submitters wish to present their evidence at the hearing in person,
contact the District Plan Co-ordinator to schedule a speaking time.




